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Mont real, lïovember 25/22

Professor A.B.J.Uoore,
Bean of the Bept of Pharmacy, 

McGill University.

Bear Sir:
We the undersigned heg to call to your attention a matter of
vital importance in the prosecution of our professional careers 

It is a matter which is not entirely novel "but yet we .eel that it
The Bepartment of

very

is one to which attention should again "be given.
Pharmacy of the Faculty of Medicine of our University has oeen in

"but in contradistinction to its sister univer-existance six years
particularly that of Montreal, McGill has not as yet seen 

degree -of Bachelor of Pharmacy upon those who have
sities,
fit to confer a 
graduated from this department.

•that this has possibly "been due to theWe can readily perceive 
fact that the Bepartment during its embryonic years has feared to
advance too rapidly, and was forced to assume due precautionary 

corelative to the situation in which it found itself.

We feel confident however that this incipient stage nas uoen
Bepartment has undoubtedly acquired much valuaole 

experience in this matter and possibly have reached the opinion trat 

such a degree is warranted and should be conferred.
We may humbly adduce the fact that this degree would oe Oj. 

incalculable bebefit and value to' the students of the Bepartment.

measures

encompassed. The

The Pharmaceutical Association of the Province of Quebec las
of such arepeatedly expressed the statement that the presence
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